
Palomar Street Trolley Station Closure
Friday, May 16, at 7 p.m. through Monday, May 19, at 4 a.m.

Dear Blue Line Trolley Stakeholders,

You may have received a call or e-mail from the Trolley Renewal project team regarding the upcoming 
Palomar St. closure, between the Industrial Blvd. intersection and Broadway intersection. To clarify, Palomar 
St. will be closed at the Industrial Blvd. intersection, however the Broadway intersection will remain open. 
Through traffic will not be allowed at Broadway, but access to businesses via the Broadway and Palomar St. 
intersection will remain open. We apologize for any confusion.

As a reminder, this street closure at Palomar 
St. and Industrial Blvd. begins this Friday, 
May 16, at 7 p.m. through Monday, May 19, 
at 4 a.m., due to grade crossing replacement 
work. Please plan to take alternate routes 
during this time, and follow the detour signs. 
Motorists exiting I-5 will be directed to use 
either Anita Street or Naples Street to access 
Broadway. The street will reopen at 4 a.m. on 
Monday, May 19.

 





Si desea obtener más información en 
español, por favor comuníquese con 
Paula Zamudio, (619) 595-5610 o
paula.zamudio@sandag.org.

For more information, visit SDMTS.com or KeepSanDiegoMoving.com.
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Please use caution when traveling near the work site 
and obey all traffic signs and signals. Thank you for 
your continued patience.
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ACCESS TO BUSINESSES ON PALOMAR ST. 
WILL REMAIN OPEN VIA THE BROADWAY 
INTERSECTION. To bypass the detour area, 
motorists may use Naples St. or Anita St. 

Palomar St., between Industrial Blvd. & 
Broadway, will be closed from:  
•	 7 p.m. on Friday,  May 16 through  4 a.m.

on Monday, May 19.
•	 7 p.m. on Friday, May 30 through 4 a.m.

on Monday, June 2.
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